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April 7, 2011

Alert: Ukraine Adoption

On the evening of April 7, 2011, President Yanukovych signed a Decree
transferring all functions of, the State Department for Adoption and
Protection of the Rights of the Child (SDA-- the current central adoption
authority of Ukraine), to the Ministry for Social Policy. We do not yet know
how the implementation of this transfer will affect processing of adoption
cases. Whether SDA will be able to continue processing currently filed cases
remains unclear.

The Presidential Decree will become effective immediately upon its
publication in the Government's official newspapers, which may be as early
as Monday, April 11.

According to SDA, there are now 134 U.S. families registered with the SDA,
some of them already in-country. We are asking all American families that
are currently in Ukraine or have appointments with SDA during the next few
weeks to send their contact information to the U.S. Embassy in Ukraine's
Adoption Unit at: kyivadoptions@state.gov. Families should contact their
local adoption service provider for further updates and details.

We will keep monitoring the situation and will provide updates as they
become available.
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